
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 See you soon! 
 

We. Cannot. Wait. To. See. You. On. Monday. 
 

Don’t forget: 
Coat 

P.E. kit 
Water bottle 

Packed lunch and snack (if necessary) 
 

The timeslots remain as they were in November, as below: 
 

Years Drop off time Pick up time 
3 (Green) & 4 (Blue) 8.45 a.m. 3.00 p.m. 

2 (Yellow) & 5 (Indigo) 8.50 a.m. 3.05 p.m. 
 1 (Orange Squares) & 1 (Orange Circles) 8.55 a.m. 3.10 p.m.  
Foundation Stage (Red) & and 6 (Violet) 9.00 a.m. 3.15 p.m. 

 

Please keep to these timeslots and socially distance on the recreation ground. If you 
are late, your child will need to wait with you until they can safely enter and we call 

them in. Please try to stand in the same place each day, and keep an eye on when 
your child is leaving. These things really help us keep the gate running as smoothly 
as possible, and in turn helps us assist any child finding it difficult. See you SOON! 

 
Headteacher 

Awards 
 

Byron and Elizabeth 
in Orange Squares; 
Noah, Matilta, Ben, 

Albie, and Tilly in ear 
2; Sky in Year 3; Ffion, 

Kamil, and Blake in 
Year 4; Harley, Hallie, 
Tia, Milly, Rio, Layla, 

Freya, Sophia and 
Filip in Year 6 

 

Pengiun asks, “What if I fail?”   

What encouragement would you give a friend like penguin? 

Winning Answer by Ffion in Year 4 
Try and try again until you get it right. 

 

5th March 2021 We were together. I forget the rest. Walk Whitman 

Winning Answer by Ralphie in Orange Circles 
Be brave, practice makes perfect. 

 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Miss Roulston: 
year1circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Miss Pullon: 

year1squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Parker:  
year3@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Alexander:  
year4@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Winning Answer by Thomas in Foundation Stage 
When I fall off my bike, I get up and try again because we do not 

give up. And you need to remember to smile penguin. 
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Nature Journaling 
 

This week many of you took part in our Nature 
Journaling Zoom sessions hosted by Essex Wildlife 
Trust. We’d love to see what the children see and 

witness and create off the back of it! Please do send 
any photos in to the office or your child’s class 

teacher so we can share with Essex Wildlife Trust. 
 

 

Art Projects 
 

Our whole school project ‘Connect through creativity’ inspired by this year’s Children’s Mental Health 
Week with Place2be, has been turned into this fantastic art installation. All of these AMAZING coloured 

squares that were drawn on, stuck on, screwed up, written on, coloured on have been connected 
together. You really did EXPRESS YOURSELF and we have to say we think every single square is 

incredible... just look what we can do when we connect through creativity and express yourself!!! 
Thank you SO much to everyone for getting involved.  

 
We can’t wait for you all to be able to come in school to see these. We will be sharing the result of the 

other element to this project very soon, and we cannot WAIT for you to see that too. It will BLOW YOUR 
MIND. 

 
And finally, thank you so much to those of you who have worked on our kindness art project. The 

feathers we have seen are full of kindness, love and generosity; and all look beautiful. If your child would 
like to be a part of this instillation, please send their feather in to us by the end of the weekend.  

 

 

  
 

 

Lark the Shark 
 

As part of Word Book Day, children in Years 1 and 2 
were invited to attend a special Zoom book reading by 
Author of Lark the Shark Natalie Newman. Thank you 

so much Natalie, and everyone who joined in! 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


